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Cross Country 

Earlier this week, staff took 60 pupils to 

Summer Hill to participate in this year’s Cross 

Country competition. Every child did 

themselves proud, as well as the school 

community, displaying exemplary behaviour, 

resilience and attitude. Congratulations to 

those pupils through to the next round, and a 

huge pat on the back, and a massive round of 

applause to all runners! 

 

Yoga 

Our Reception children loved doing Yoga 

with Yoga James – well done everyone! 

 

 

Merit Winners 

Well done to our ‘Merit Winners’ for this week. Certificates and 

prizes are well deserved and examples include: always putting a 

hand up to volunteer answers in lessons, writing a fabulous recount 

using time conjunctions, adjectives and adventurous language, and 

being a good friend! 

End of the School Day – KS2 

Many thanks again for your patience and for adhering to the school 

routines. Going forward, Y5&6 pupils walking home alone, will leave 

the school grounds after adults collecting other children. For 

safeguarding measures, staff can then observe them leaving the 

premises and ensure they cross the road safely via the school 

crossing patrol if necessary. We ask that all adults follow the one-

way system, and do not walk up to the exit gates. 

 

Photograph Day 

If it is your child’s PE day on the 

22nd, please send them in 

wearing their school uniform 

with their PE kits in a bag. Your 

child will have their picture 

taken before their PE session, 

and they will then get changed 

into their kit. 

Image Consent Forms 

Many thanks for returning the 

consent forms with your 

chosen boxes ticked. If you 

have not yet done so, please 

can your return one as soon 

as possible. Please put your 

child’s name, class teacher 

and year group on the form. 

Thank you. 

Medication 

Please note that pupils should not be sent into 

school with any form of medication to take 

themselves. School can only administer 

medication if it is prescribed to be taken four 

times a day, and must be handed to the office. 

If you feel that your child requires something 

outside of this, then you must attend school 

and give the medication yourselves, or an 

agreed adult (please communicate with the 

school office who this will be). 

Flu Vaccinations 

Flu vaccinations will be administered to 

children in all year groups from Reception to 

Year 6 on Tuesday 28th September. 

Please consent for your child by completing 

the following: 

1. Go 

to https://www.hdft.nhs.uk/services/c

hildrens-services/imms-cdurham-

darlington-teesside/ 

2. Enter the School Code 111600 and 

click “Find School”. 

3. Complete the form with your child’s 

information and parent/guardian 

contact information*. 

4. Click the green “Submit” button. 

Consent must be completed by 22nd September 

2021. 
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